Advanced Studies Fellowships

The National Park Foundation has announced the names of the recipients of the Advanced Studies Fellowships for 2002. This Fellowship was created by the National Park Foundation to support National Park Service (NPS) employees as they pursue advanced studies to increase their knowledge and skills in their fields of expertise.

The recipients of the Advanced Studies Fellowships ($2,250 each) are:

Mona Mckindley, Gardener, Olmsted, Longfellow, Kennedy NHS, who is studying for a Certificate in Landscape Design History at Radcliffe Institute for Advanced Studies, Harvard University, Cambridge, MA.

Ellen Strojan, Park Ranger, George Washington Memorial Parkway, who is in the Museum Education Program at the George Washington University, Washington, D.C.

The Advanced Studies Fellowships were created to respond to the needs identified through a number of studies.  In 1997, the Education Initiative Symposium charged NPS leadership to “Create an environment that encourages employees to pursue advanced studies to remain current in their field. This intellectual investment in our employees will ensure that NPS education programs and services will continue to evolve and that our employees will better understand the intellectual underpinnings of the material they present to the public.”  The National Park Advisory Board, in Rethinking the National Parks for the 21st Century, stated that, in order to ensure its institutional capacity, “The National Park Service must make increased investments in the professional development of its work force. Training and Development must be seen as continuing education that is fundamental to maintain a creative and effective workforce.”

RELATED LINKS:

2002 Advanced Studies Fellowships Information
2002 Advanced Studies Fellowships Application
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